Haegelin Construction Co., Ltd.

P. O. Box 9086 ~ Austin, Texas 78766 ~ 512-388-9900

July 29, 2008

Claudia Murillo

C. I Powerseal S. A.

Calle, 97B Sur No. 50-71

La Estrella, Antioquia Colombia

Re: Hydra-Stop services

Greetings,

Haegelin Construction Company contracted for service with Hydra-Stop in March
of 2006 to install a valve in an existing 24” CSC water line in Travis County, Texas. The
purpose of the project was to relocate the 24” water line for a building site.

The entire process of installing the valve required multiple visits from Hydra-Stop
to verify the water line size and type, install the valve and control water flow, and finally
to return and remove the equipment. We found their personnel to be knowledgeable and
friendly and their equipment to be state of the art. In a future situation where hydra-stop
service is required to complete a project, we would not hesitate to call on Hydra-Stop for
their assistance.

With regards,

M) Carson

Michael W. Carson




